
 

 

 
 

 

2024 Premier’s Reading Challenge 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to once again take part in The Premier’s Reading Challenge!   

The challenge aims to encourage children to enjoy reading for leisure and to enable them to 

experience quality literature skills. Reading also helps build their vocabulary and confidence.   

Please be advised, this is not a competition. It is a fun challenge for the individual child to set some 

personal goals for themselves. To acknowledge your child’s reading efforts, your child will receive a 

certificate during Term 4 from their class teacher.  

The challenge opens from Monday 26 February and will end on Friday 23 August 2024. 

Below are the set challenges and goals for all students: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To register/record books the student has read. 

1. Go to the PRC website https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html  

2. Select “log on” from the menu bar on the left. 

3. Enter the student’s DoE username and password. This is the same as the one used by 

students to access the internet at school. 

4. Add books by title and author.  

We encourage all students to participate. 

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s teacher. 

Regards, 

Renae Gregoire         Jodi Harris               

PRC Co-ordinator         Principal 

 

 
Challenge 

Level 

 
Number of 

books you must 
read 

 
Minimum 

number of PRC 
books 

Maximum 
number of 

Personal Choice 
books 

 
Booklists 

included as 
PRC book 
choices 

K-2 30 20 10 K-2, 3-4, 5-6 

3-4 20 10 10 3-4, 5-6, 7-9 

5-6 20 10 10 5-6, 7-9 
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